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To whom it may concern,

After the recent winter, the State has offered one time funding to perform improvements to
road infrastructure. Eligible projects include patching of potholes, cracking and other surface
defects, paving projects, repair and replacement of signage, storm grate repair, and several
other projects that would typically be covered by Chapter 90 funding.

Due to the infrastructural state of Oak Street, from Spruce Drive to Brook Street, the
Department of Public Works has determined the best use of this funding is to put it towards the
milling and paving of this particular stretch of Oak Street. For the Town to utilize this funding,
we must act aggressively and organize this project at a faster pace than normal. That being
said, we are in the process of hiring a contractor to perform the work as it should commence by
early August with an estimated completion date of early September.

If you have any questions pertaining to this project you can contact the Department of Public
Works at 781-326-8661.

uve

Thank yo

Todd Korchin
DPW Director
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